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"Spotlight is dedicated to 
supporting our art house 
partners in exhibition. We 
saw a unique opportunity 
to support Art House 
Convergence when it was in 
its infancy and for a decade 
'following. The AHC presents 
an incredible opportunity 
for art houses to share with 
and learn from one another, 
and we look forward to 
seeing the results of this 
collaborative experience as 
the Board moves the AHC to 
its next phase." 

Michael Sakin, President, 
Spotlight Cinema Networks 




